
NOTIFICATION TO PARENTS

Webster Central School District
119 South Avenue

Webster, New York 14580

Pursuant to the federal No Child Left Behind Act signed into law in January 2002, the school district must
disclose to military recruiters upon request, the names, addresses and telephone numbers of our high
school students.  However, the district must also notify parents of their rights and the rights of their
children to request, in writing, that the district NOT release such information if it is requested.

Parents, or students who are at least 18 years old, wishing to exercise their option to withhold their
consent to the release of the above information to military recruiters must sign and return the form
attached below to the high school principal by Wednesday, September 30, 2022.  Please mail or bring to
the main office.

Brian Neenan
Interim Superintendent of Schools

NOTIFICATION TO SCHOOL DISTRICT

To: Paul Benz, Principal
875 Ridge Road, Webster NY, 14580

RE: Reservation of Consent for the Release of Certain Student Information
under the No Child Left Behind Act

Please DO NOT release the name, address or telephone number of

______________________________ to military recruiters.
(Print Name of Student on line above)

______________________________ __________________________
(Parent Signature) (Date)

______________________________ __________________________
(Student Signature if 18 years old or older) (Date)


